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The PUC’s Independent Review Panel Report (IRPR) Issued in June 2011, attaches 
an Appendix G, which appears to be a PG&E document. The following question all
RELATE TO APPENDIX G.

Question 22

Please describe and identify the specific “operational and technical trainings” that PG&E 
uses to prevent pipeline problems? Do these extend to non-employee workers?

Answer 22

PG&E interpreted this question broadly; all of PG&E’s gas school training courses can 
be said to prevent pipeline problems. As such, provided as
GasPipelineSafetyOIR_LocalUnions246-342_002-Q22Atch01 is a listing of PG&E’s gas 
school training courses. Yes, these training courses do apply to non-employee workers. 
Any differences in training for non-employee workers are dependent upon contract 
terms established between PG&E and the third-party.
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